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Christina Almanza                           1999 Oldsmobile Silhouette Minivan 

 
Missing Person / Possible Abduction Investigation                             December 8, 2011 
Solano County Sheriff’s Office 
 
On December 8, 2011, at approximately 12:40PM, the Solano County Sheriff’s Office 
received a report of a missing female juvenile who was possibly abducted.  This 
information was based on a voicemail left on a family member’s cell phone by the victim 
stating she was being held hostage by numerous male suspects, unknown descriptions.  
The victim has been identified as Christina Almanza, a 17-year-old resident of Suisun.  
Christina is described as being 5 feet 7 inches, weighing 130 pounds, with black hair and 
brown eyes.  She was last seen driving a navy blue 1999 Oldsmobile Silhouette minivan, 
CA 4EBS066.   
 
Through the investigation, it has been determined that this case falls under the 
jurisdiction of the Suisun Police Department.  Their telephone number is (707) 421-7373.  
The Suisun Police Department has taken over the investigation and will generate an 
updated press release once additional information is learned.  Additional details are not 
available at this time as this is an on-going criminal investigation. 
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Contact: 
Lieutenant Gary Faulkner 
Public Information Officer 
(707) 784-1490   Office 
gfaulkner@solanocounty.com  
 
 


